
Subject: Introducing Little Lenox Takes Flight to Your Classroom 

 

Dear [Teacher's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to reach out to share a fantastic new book 
we’ve added to our home bookshelf, Little Lenox Takes Flight. I think it would be a 
wonderful addition to your classroom. 

The book follows the story of Lenox, a young child who embarks on an exciting journey of 
travel and discovery, highlighting the importance of embracing differences and celebrating 
diversity. It’s a great way to spark curiosity and encourage young readers to appreciate both 
the world around them and the people they meet along the way. 

If you’re open to the idea, I’d love to introduce the book to you and see how it might support 
the wonderful work you’re already doing with your students. There is a free activity guide 
available to further enhance the learning experience. Please let me know if you’d like more 
information or if you would like me to connect you with the author.   

Thank you so much for your time and consideration! 

Warm regards, 
[Your Name] 
 

 

https://www.lenoxtakesflight.com/

